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Cengage Advantage Series: Essentials of Public Speaking Cheryl Hamilton 2014-03-31
Packed with sample speeches illustrating what to do as well as plenty of examples
detailing what not to do, this value-priced public speaking text equips students
with the essential skills and theories needed to become an effective public speaker.
ESSENTIALS OF PUBLIC SPEAKING emphasizes critical thinking as it delivers abundant
practical advice, intriguing discussions on the role of ethics in public speaking,
and up-to-date coverage on effectively using technology in speech development and
delivery. The sixth edition features a new streamlined organization, a revised
initial chapter that gets students speaking right away with 11 types of introductory
speeches, and two new chapters (one on ethics and technology in public speaking and
another on team presentations). Important Notice: Media content referenced within
the product description or the product text may not be available in the ebook
version.
Cultural Code Phillip Penix-Tadsen 2016-02-12 How culture uses games and how games
use culture: an examination of Latin America's gaming practices and the
representation of the region's cultures in games. Video games are becoming an ever
more ubiquitous element of daily life, played by millions on devices that range from
smart phones to desktop computers. An examination of this phenomenon reveals that
video games are increasingly being converted into cultural currency. For video game
designers, culture is a resource that can be incorporated into games; for players,
local gaming practices and specific social contexts can affect their playing
experiences. In Cultural Code, Phillip Penix-Tadsen shows how culture uses games and
how games use culture, looking at examples related to Latin America. Both static
code and subjective play have been shown to contribute to the meaning of games;
Penix-Tadsen introduces culture as a third level of creating meaning. Penix-Tadsen
focuses first on how culture uses games, looking at the diverse practices of play in
Latin America, the ideological and intellectual uses of games, and the creative and
economic possibilities opened up by video games in Latin America—the evolution of
regional game design and development. Examining how games use culture, Penix-Tadsen
discusses in-game cultural representations of Latin America in a range of popular
titles (pointing out, for example, appearances of Rio de Janeiro's Christ the
Redeemer statue in games from Call of Duty to the tourism-promoting Brasil Quest).
He analyzes this through semiotics, the signifying systems of video games and the
specific signifiers of Latin American culture; space, how culture is incorporated
into different types of game environments; and simulation, the ways that cultural
meaning is conveyed procedurally and algorithmically through gameplay mechanics.

Logic and Contemporary Rhetoric Howard Kahane 1992 Aims to challenge students to
think for themselves by providing coverage of some common fallacies used in
advertising, the mass media, textbooks, by public officials and in everyday
conversation. This book should be of interest to students of critical thinking and
informal logic courses.
Logic and Contemporary Rhetoric: The Use of Reason in Everyday Life Nancy M.
Cavender 2013-01-29 This classic text has introduced tens of thousands of students
to sound reasoning using a wealth of current, relevant, and stimulating examples all
put together and explained in a witty and invigorating writing style. Long the
choice of instructors who want to keep students engaged, LOGIC AND CONTEMPORARY
RHETORIC: THE USE OF REASON IN EVERYDAY LIFE, Twelfth Edition, combines examples
from television, newspapers, magazines, advertisements, and our nation's political
dialogue. The text not only brings the concepts to life for students but also puts
critical-thinking skills into a context that students will retain and use throughout
their lives. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product
description or the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
The Transformation of the Irish Church in the Twelfth and Thirteenth Centuries
Marie Therese Flanagan 2010 First extended study of the ways in which the Irish
church changed radically in the twelfth century in response to reform movements from
Europe.
A Concise Introduction to Logic Craig DeLancey 2017-02-06
Adapting Human Thinking and Moral Reasoning in Contemporary Society Yama, Hiroshi
2019-11-22 Studies on human thinking have focused on how humans solve a problem and
have discussed how human thinking can be rational. A juxtaposition between
psychology and sociology allows for a unique perspective of the influence on human
thought and morality on society. Adapting Human Thinking and Moral Reasoning in
Contemporary Society is an in-depth critical resource that provides comprehensive
research on thinking and morality and its influence on societal norms as well as how
people adapt themselves to the novel circumstances and phenomena that characterize
the contemporary world, including low birthrate, the reduction of violence, and
globalization. Furthermore, cultural differences are considered with research
targeted towards problems specific to a culture. Featuring a wide range of topics
such as logic education, cognition, and knowledge management systems, this book is
ideal for academicians, sociologists, researchers, social scientists, psychologists,
and students.
Rhetoric and Pedagogy Winifred Bryan Horner 2013-12-02 To provide a view of the
history of western rhetoric, this volume presents original articles by a number of
world-renowned scholars representing different countries and varying viewpoints. In
discussing the status of the historical perspectives on rhetoric, these
international scholars also present a tribute to James J. Murphy, whose scholarship
and service did much to shape the field. The book will introduce new insights into
western European rhetoric and its connections with English rhetoric.
Mayo Clinic Internal Medicine Board Review Christopher M. Wittich 2016-08-28 The
11th edition of Mayo Clinic Internal Medicine Board Review is fully revised to
reflect the latest information necessary to prepare for the American Board of
Internal Medicine Certification and Maintenance of Certification examinations.
Published in an all-inclusive and easy-to-use volume, the book provides a wide array
of concise chapters that review focused subjects within each specialty, followed by
a series of questions and answers at the end of each section. With this new
formatting, readers can study by fitting review into their busy schedules. This
authoritative resource provides a succinct review of allergy, cardiology,
endocrinology, gastroenterology and hepatology, general internal medicine,
hematology, infectious diseases, nephrology, neurology, oncology, psychiatry,
pulmonology, and rheumatology. This book is a necessary resource for anyone studying
for board examinations and is an important addition for those looking to include a

reference on internal medicine to their medical library. Key Features of the 11th
Edition: -Each chapter includes key facts and key definitions to highlight important
information without breaking up the reading flow of the chapter; -Each section
includes color-coded tabs to facilitate reviewing and studying; -The entire book is
highly illustrated with figures, tables, and boxes to improve comprehension.
Teaching and Researching Listening Michael Rost 2015-11-19 Now in its third
edition, Teaching and Researching Listening renews its commitment to provide
language educators, practitioners, and researchers in the fields of ESL, TESOL, and
Applied Linguistics with a state-of-the-art treatment of the linguistic,
psycholinguistic and pragmatic processes underpinning oral language use, and
demonstrates how they influence listening in a variety of practical contexts. This
revised edition incorporates significantly updated sections on neurological
processing, pragmatic processing, automated processing, and pragmatic assessment, as
well as coverage of emerging areas of interest in L1 and L2 instruction and
research. Boxes throughout, including "Concepts" and "Ideas From Practitioners",
help to both reinforce readers’ understanding of the topics covered and ground them
in a practical context, while the updated chapter, "Exploring listening", contains
an overhauled section on listening technologies that provide readers with a range of
tools to explore other perspectives on listening. Combining detailed overviews of
the underlying processes of listening with an exhaustive set of practical resources,
this third edition of Teaching and Researching Listening serves as an authoritative
comprehensive survey of issues related to teaching and researching oral
communication for language teachers, practitioners, and researchers.
Children of Laughter and the Re-Creation of Humanity Samuel J. Tedder 2020-07-02
Paul’s passionate Letter to the Galatians has occasioned various perspectives (old,
new, radical new, apocalyptic, etc.) for explaining Paul’s defense of the “truth of
the gospel” in it. This book makes an audacious claim that the allegorical passage
of 4:21–5:1 is the best vantage point for configuring Paul’s theological vision and
logic in the letter. Offering a fresh approach for understanding Paul’s allegorical
practice, it demonstrates how both the Abraham narrative and the book of Isaiah
function as a formative matrix for Paul’s theology. With an in-depth analysis of
these scriptural texts, Paul’s two identifications for believers in Christ—belonging
to the “Jerusalem above” and being “children of promise” in the pattern of
Isaac—receive new clarity and precision. The investigative journey in this book
discusses key concepts and texts from Galatians, and addresses questions concerning
the shape of Paul’s retelling of Israel’s story in relation to Jews and Gentiles.
The result is a well-grounded interpretation of Paul’s conception of the gospel that
made him new and continues to bring about new creation in our world.
Board Member Orientation Michael E. Batts 2011-02-01 Finally! Board member
orientation truly simplified. Serving on a nonprofit board can be an incredibly
rewarding experience for the properly prepared board member. This book is for the
generous and busy people who agree to give of their time and talents by serving on
nonprofit boards. Nonprofit boards often fail to do a good job of board member
orientation for a variety of reasons. It takes a significant amount of time and
effort to plan and conduct quality board member orientation programs, and every time
a new board member arrives, it's time to do it again! Because of the challenges
associated with providing quality board member orientation, many nonprofit
organizations do not do it at all, leaving their board members to wing it. This book
provides help and support to the truly great men and women serving on nonprofit
boards whose service makes a positive difference in the lives of countless people
every day. This book is a concise and appropriately comprehensive guide to nonprofit
board service designed especially for new board members. It is a quick read, (about
one hour), yet it addresses with accuracy the most significant elements of board
service, such as mission, responsibility, duty, risk, liability, and board meeting
dynamics. Hooey Alerts! Watch for Hooey Alerts! where the author identifies and

dispels common myths and legends about nonprofit board service. There are many
sources of false or misleading information about the nonprofit board service
environment. A perfect example is the often vaguely-worded and intimidating
assertion or implication that the Sarbanes-Oxley Act passed by Congress in 2002
applies to nonprofit organizations in a manner similar to how it applies to publiclytraded companies. (It does not.) Reviews "This book is the perfect guide for every
nonprofit board member! Concise, highly informative, and loaded with nuggets of
wisdom, it's a must read that will take board members to the next level of
successful board governance." -- J. Todd Chasteen, General Counsel, Samaritan's
Purse "Mike Batts has put his quarter century of advising and serving on nonprofit
boards to good use in this accurate and easy-to-read book. In addition to describing
major principles of nonprofit law and governance, the book provides helpful
questions to guide board members in understanding the practical applications of the
concepts discussed. While geared primarily toward helping new board members get up
to speed quickly, it should also help veteran board members discharge their
stewardship roles wisely and efficiently." -- Chuck Hartman, Associate Professor of
Business Law and Accounting, Cedarville University "This book, Board Member
Orientation, is exactly what a busy volunteer board member needs. The board member's
duties are presented in a clear and concise manner from the perspective of someone
who has been around many boards. With a focus on those issues that are most common
and/or most important, it is perfect for board member orientation and for quick
reference reminders for the experienced board member." -- Doug Starcher, Partner,
Broad & Cassel "This book provides clear, no-nonsense guidance on the basic issues
for new nonprofit board members. Using this book for board member orientation will
ensure your organization has communicated fundamental governance issues and will
assist the board in determining risk management strategies." -- Dan Busby,
President, ECFA *********************************** The Simple Board Member
Orientation Process Using This Book: 1.Your board members read Chapters 1-9 of the
book, which will provide them with insights regarding the key elements of nonprofit
board service. 2.You provide the board members with copies of the documents
described in Chapter 10 related to your organization. 3.You meet with your board
members to discuss the unique attributes of your organization following the
discussion questions provided in Chapter 10. Done!
Critical Thinking Tracy Bowell 2002 A much-needed guide to thinking critically for
oneself and how to tell a good argument from a bad one. Includes topical examples
from politics, sport, medicine, music, chapter summaries, glossary and exercises.
The Critical Thinking Toolkit Galen A. Foresman 2016-08-29 The Critical Thinking
Toolkit is a comprehensive compendium that equips readers with the essential
knowledge and methods for clear, analytical, logical thinking and critique in a
range of scholarly contexts and everyday situations. Takes an expansive approach to
critical thinking by exploring concepts from other disciplines, including evidence
and justification from philosophy, cognitive biases and errors from psychology, race
and gender from sociology and political science, and tropes and symbols from
rhetoric Follows the proven format of The Philosopher’s Toolkit and The Ethics
Toolkit with concise, easily digestible entries, “see also” recommendations that
connect topics, and recommended reading lists Allows readers to apply new critical
thinking and reasoning skills with exercises and real life examples at the end of
each chapter Written in an accessible way, it leads readers through terrain too
often cluttered with jargon Ideal for beginning to advanced students, as well as
general readers, looking for a sophisticated yet accessible introduction to critical
thinking
Ethics and Technology Herman T. Tavani 2016 Ethics and Technology, 5th Edition, by
Herman Tavani introduces students to issues and controversies that comprise the
relatively new field of cyberethics. This text examines a wide range of cyberethics
issues--from specific issues of moral responsibility that directly affect computer

and information technology (IT) professionals to broader social and ethical concerns
that affect each of us in our day-to-day lives. The 5th edition shows how modern day
controversies created by emerging technologies can be analyzed from the perspective
of standard ethical concepts and theories. -- Provided by publisher.
Critical Thinking Brooke Noel Moore 2011-01-11 Imagine a class where students are
actively and personally engaged in thinking critically while also discovering how to
apply those thinking skills in everyday life. Now imagine those same students
confidently participating in class, working efficiently through the exercises
outside class, and performing better in the course. With Connect Critical Thinking,
students can achieve this success. Connect Critical Thinking is a first: a learning
program with pedagogical tools that are anchored in research on critical thinking.
Along with Moore & Parker’s engaging writing style and the wealth of topical
exercises and examples that are relevant to students’ lives, Connect Critical
Thinking helps ensure that students can come to class confident and prepared. What
other course provides students with skills they can apply so broadly to success in
school and success in life?
Introduction to Logic and Critical Thinking Merrilee H. Salmon 1989
Eighteenth-century British Logic and Rhetoric Wilbur Samuel Howell 1971 The
description for this book, Eighteenth-Century British Logic and Rhetoric, will be
forthcoming.
The Public Speaking Playbook Teri Kwal Gamble 2020-01-07 Learn to speak in public
without breaking a sweat! The Public Speaking Playbook, Third Edition coaches
students to prepare, practice, and present speeches at their highest level. With a
focus on actively building skills, authors Teri Kwal Gamble and Michael W. Gamble
guide students in the fundamentals of the public speaking process, and uses frequent
interactive exercises that allow students to practice—and improve—their public
speaking. Students want to put their skills into practice quickly, so the Playbook
gives them the essentials in brief learning modules that focus on skill-building
through independent and collaborative learning activities. As students master their
skills, they are also encouraged to think critically about what it means to “play
fair” in your public speaking—with a focus on diversity, ethics, and civic
engagement.
Rhetoric of Femininity Donnalyn Pompper 2016-12-20 Rhetoric of Femininity: Female
Body Image, Media, and Gender Role Stress/Conflict offers critical and social
identity intersectionalities approach to interpretations of femininity among three
generations of women for a rhetorical examination of how femininity is made to mean
by media and popular culture. Amplified are voices of women across multiple age,
ethnic, and sexual orientation groups who shared in focus groups and interviews
their perceptions of femininity and feminine ideals. Femininity is explored using
theories from communication and mass media, psychology, sociology, and feminist and
gender studies. Donnalyn Pompper explores femininities as shaped by cultural rituals
and industries, at home and at work in organizations, on sporting fields and arenas,
and in politics.
Education in Twelfth-century Art and Architecture Laura Cleaver 2016 A study of the
representation of education in material culture, at a period of considerable change
and growth.
Logic and Contemporary Rhetoric: The Use of Reason in Everyday Life Nancy M.
Cavender 2013-01-29 This classic text has introduced tens of thousands of students
to sound reasoning using a wealth of current, relevant, and stimulating examples all
put together and explained in a witty and invigorating writing style. Long the
choice of instructors who want to keep students engaged, LOGIC AND CONTEMPORARY
RHETORIC: THE USE OF REASON IN EVERYDAY LIFE, Twelfth Edition, combines examples
from television, newspapers, magazines, advertisements, and our nation's political
dialogue. The text not only brings the concepts to life for students but also puts
critical-thinking skills into a context that students will retain and use throughout

their lives. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product
description or the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Political Literacy in Composition and Rhetoric Donald Lazere 2015-07-20 During the
1970s, the National Council for Teachers of English issued a series of resolutions
calling for the teaching of "critical reading, listening, viewing, and thinking
skills necessary to enable students to cope with the sophisticated persuasion
techniques in political statements, advertising, entertainment, and news." However,
in recent decades, under the sway of multiculturalism and postmodern theory,
composition and rhetoric pedagogies have strayed from these goals. In Political
Literacy in Composition and Rhetoric, author and teacher Donald Lazere issues a
call to action for the return to an emphasis on critical thinking skills and
multidisciplinary approaches in the teaching of composition and rhetoric. Lazere
also presents a keen sociocultural observation regarding the majority of the "Middle
Americans" demographic--lower-middle class, rural, white students with a
conservative leaning and an occasional resistance to change-- and their learning
behaviors and needs. Finally, Lazere offers a roadmap for a new kind of curriculum,
one that he argues will enable teachers of composition and rhetoric to foster a
sense of civic literacy in their students and thus, by extension, American society
as a whole.
Modern Theories in Philosophy and Religion John Tulloch 1884
Preparing to Teach Writing James D. Williams 2014-02-05 Preparing to Teach Writing,
Fourth Edition is a comprehensive survey of theories, research, and methods
associated with teaching composition successfully at the middle, secondary, and
college levels. Research and theory are examined with the aim of informing teaching.
Practicing and prospective writing teachers need the information and strategies this
text provides to be effective and well prepared for the many challenges they will
face in the classroom. Features Current—combines discussions and references to
foundational studies that helped define the field of rhetoric and composition, with
updated research, theories, and applications Research based—thorough examination of
relevant research in education, literacy, cognition, linguistics, and grammar
Steadfast adherence to best practices based on how students learn and on how to
provide the most effective writing instruction A Companion Website provides sample
assignments and student papers that can be analyzed using the research and theory
presented in the text.
Islands in Geography, Law, and Literature Chiara Battisti 2022-05-12 This
collection explores the heterogeneous places we have traditionally been taught to
term ‘islands.’ It stages a conversation on the very idea of ‘island-ness’, thus
contributing to a new field of research at the crossroads of law, geography,
literature, urban planning, politics, arts, and cultural studies. The contributions
to this volume discuss the notion of island-ness as a device triggering the
imagination, triggering narratives and representations in different creative fields;
they explore the interactions between legal, socio-political, and fictional
approaches to remoteness and the ‘state of insularity,’ policy responses to both
remoteness and boundaries on different scales, and the insular legal framing of
geographical remoteness. The product of a cross-disciplinary exchange on islands,
this edited volume will be of great interest to those working in the fields of
Island Studies, as well as literary studies scholars, geographers, and legal
scholars.
Second Thoughts Janet M. Ruane 2019-06-06 Introducing students to core sociological
concepts by debunking popular misconceptions Is it true that "numbers don?t lie?" Is
America "the land of equal opportunity?" Is marriage a "dying institution?" Oftrepeated adages like these shape our beliefs about the society we live in. Each
essay in Second Thoughts reviews a conventional wisdom familiar to both instructors
and students. The authors introduce relevant sociological concepts and theories in
order to explain, qualify, and sometimes debunk that conventional wisdom. This

unique text encourages students to step back and sharpen their analytic focus. 23
engaging essays reveal the complexity of social reality and demonstrate the role of
sociology in everyday life.
Logic and Philosophy Howard Kahane 1995 The purpose of this book is to provide
students with a clear comprehensible introduction to a complete system for
sentential and first-order predicate logic, together with coverage of traditional
syllogistic logic and other systems of logic.
Logic and Contemporary Rhetoric: The Use of Reason in Everyday Life Frank Boardman
2017-01-27 LOGIC AND CONTEMPORARY RHETORIC: THE USE OF REASON IN EVERYDAY LIFE, 13th
Edition, introduces you to sound reasoning using current, relevant, and stimulating
examples in a witty and invigorating writing style. Combining examples from
television, newspapers, magazines, advertisements, and our nation's political
dialogue, this classic text brings the concepts to life and puts critical-thinking
skills into a context that you will retain and use throughout your life. Important
Notice: Media content referenced within the product description or the product text
may not be available in the ebook version.
Argumentation Raymond S. Nickerson 2020-12-17 This book addresses two questions:
what makes an argument persuasive and what makes a claims that support them
plausible?
Religion and Politics in Contemporary Iran Shahrough Akhavi 1980-06-30
Indispensable for understanding the recent conflicts in Iran, Religion and Politics
in Contemporary Iran provides a political history of the fluctuating relationships
between the Islamic clergy and Iranian government since 1925. How different factions
of the clergy, or ulama first lost and then regained a powerful position in Iran is
the subject of this book. Akhavi analyzes how various factions within the clergy
have responded to the government’s efforts to encourage modernization and
secularization, giving particular attention to the changes in the madrasahs, or
theological colleges. He examines the main themes of the AyatullaH Khymayni’s book,
Islamic Government, and concludes by examining the alignments among the clergy in
the past that indicate how they may develop in the future.
The English Department Walter Ross Winterowd 1998 To understand the history of
"English," Ross Winterowd insists, one must understand how literary studies,
composition-rhetoric studies, and influential textbooks interrelate. Stressing the
interrelationship among these three forces, Winterowd presents a history of English
studies in the university since the Enlightenment. Winterowd's history is unique in
three ways. First, it tells the whole story of English studies: it does not separate
the history of literary studies from that of composition-rhetoric studies, nor can
it if it is going to be an authentic history. Second, it traces the massive
influence on English studies exerted by textbooks such as Adventures in Literature,
Understanding Poetry, English in Action, and the Harbrace College Handbook. Finally,
Winterowd himself is very much a part of the story, a partisan with more than forty
years of service to the discipline, not simply a disinterested scholar searching for
the truth. After demonstrating that literary studies and literary scholars are
products of Romantic epistemology and values, Winterowd further invites controversy
by reinterpreting the Romantic legacy inherited by English departments. His
reinterpretation of major literary figures and theory, too, invites discussion,
possibly argument. And by directly contradicting current histories of compositionrhetoric that allow for no points of contact with literature, Winterowd intensifies
the argument by explaining the development of composition-rhetoric from the
standpoint of literature and literary theory.
A Companion to Giles of Rome Charles Briggs 2016-08-01 In A Companion to Giles of
Rome, Charles Briggs, Peter Eardley, and seven other leading specialists provide an
indispensible guide to the thought, works, life, and legacy of one of the later
Middle Ages most important scholastic philosophers and theologians.
Doing Justice to a Wronged Literature: Essays on Arabic Literature and Rhetoric of

the 12th-18th Centuries in Honour of Thomas Bauer 2022-08-22 Doing Justice to a
Wronged Literature, a Festschrift for the Arabist and Islamicist Thomas Bauer,
includes 17 essays by established academics on various themes and aspects of Arabic
literature and rhetoric of the Ayyubid, Mamluk and Ottoman periods (12th-18th
centuries).
Argumentation and Debate Austin J. Freeley 2013-01-01 Widely praised, ARGUMENTATION
AND DEBATE, 13E, uses a clear, concise, and engaging presentation that makes even
complex material easy for students to understand. The authors have adapted the text
over the years to match changing practices in debate and teaching while preserving
classical and conventional approaches to learning debate. This edition retains its
rhetorical roots with a flexible tone open to a diverse array of debate styles that
is appropriate in the contemporary context. It values the importance of inclusion
and sensitivity to differences of culture, gender, orientation, class and other
factors as they impact communicative choices and argumentation. The authors have a
preference for team topic evidence-based policy debate; however, the text strives to
offer viable tools for a wide range of readers interested in improving their
critical thinking for reasoned decision making. Available with InfoTrac Student
Collections http://gocengage.com/infotrac. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or the product text may not be available
in the ebook version.
Logic and Contemporary Rhetoric: The Use of Reason in Everyday Life Frank Boardman
2017-01-27 LOGIC AND CONTEMPORARY RHETORIC: THE USE OF REASON IN EVERYDAY LIFE, 13th
Edition, introduces you to sound reasoning using current, relevant, and stimulating
examples in a witty and invigorating writing style. Combining examples from
television, newspapers, magazines, advertisements, and our nation's political
dialogue, this classic text brings the concepts to life and puts critical-thinking
skills into a context that you will retain and use throughout your life. Important
Notice: Media content referenced within the product description or the product text
may not be available in the ebook version.
The Present State of Scholarship in Historical and Contemporary Rhetoric Walter J.
Ong 1990 "In the years since its publication in 1983, The Present State of
Scholarship in Historical and Contemporary Rhetoric has become a classic in its
field, proving to be an invaluable resource for students of rhetoric and
composition, as well as for scholars in English, speech, and philosophy. This
revised and updated edition defines the field of rhetoric as no other volume
has."--Publishers website.
Logic and Contemporary Rhetoric Nancy Cavender 2009-03-01 This classic text has
introduced tens of thousands of students to sound reasoning using a wealth of
current, relevant, and stimulating examples all put together and explained in a
witty and invigorating writing style. Long the choice of instructors who want to
keep students interested, LOGIC AND CONTEMPORARY RHETORIC: THE USE OF REASON IN
EVERYDAY LIFE, International Edition combines examples from television, newspapers,
magazines, advertisements, and our nation's political dialogue. The text not only
brings the concepts to life for students, but also puts critical-thinking skills
into a context that students will retain and use throughout their lives. This is a
book you can actually count on students to read.
Handbook of Argumentation Theory Frans H. van Eemeren 2019-11-05
The Spectator 1858
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